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Chinese Delegation
visits EPCH House

31st March 2016; New Delhi

During the visit of the Hon’ble Prime Minister

of India to Riyadh, an Executive Program for

Cooperation in the Field of Handicrafts between

the Export Promotion Council for Handicraft (EPCH)

and the Saudi Commission for Tourism and National

Heritage was signed on April 3, 2016.

The MoU aims to lay the foundation for

enabling handicrafts to play a key role in

strengthening cooperation between both the

countries on the economic, social, heritage and

cultural level.  To hone the skills of the artisans and

promote their products, the two organisations will

encourage exchange of information and share each

other's expertise in the field of handicrafts.  The

MoU will also identify investment opportunities

available in the field of handicrafts in both countries

and shall encourage exchange of visits between

the two nations.

A Chinese delegation representing China-Asean Expo, visited

EPCH House on on 31st March, 2016, in order to explore business

opportunities, networking, etc. The delegation including Ms. Chen Min,

Vice Division Director, Liason Division; Mr. Liang Yiguang, Assistant

Secretary General; Mr. Liang Weiyi, Senior Project Director, Liason

Division; and Mr. Yang YanYan, Vice Secretary General, Vice Director

General are seen with Mr. Rakesh Kumar, Executive Director, EPCH;

Mr. Rajesh Rawat, Deputy Director, EPCH; and Mr. Manish Kumar

Sharma, System Analyst, EPCH.

EPCH and Saudi
Commission for Tourism
sign Executive Program

3rd April 2016; Riyadh


